
PUBLIC NOTICE 

2021 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET 

FOR THE CITY OF FLOWERY BRANCH 

 

Notice is hereby given that a copy of the proposed 2021 Fiscal Year Budget for the City of Flowery Branch 
will be available for public review beginning on Thursday, June 18, 2020 at the Flowery Branch City Hall, 
5410 W. Pine Street, Flowery Branch, Georgia 30542 during regular business days between the hours of 
8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and on our website, www.flowerybranchga.org.   

 

Notice is further given that the City Council of Flowery Branch will hold a Public Hearing at which the 
public will be heard on the proposed 2021 Fiscal Year Budget.  The Public Hearing is scheduled for June 
18, 2020, which begins at 9:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. at the Flowery Branch City Hall, 5410 W. Pine Street, 
Flowery Branch, Georgia 30542. 

 

The adoption of the 2021 Fiscal Year Budget will be considered by the City Council of Flowery Branch at a 
special called meeting on Thursday, June 25, 2020, which begins at 6:00 p.m. at the Flowery Branch City 
Hall, 5410 W. Pine Street, Flowery Branch, Georgia 30542. 

 


